VALE

We have received the sad news of the death of
one time long time resident of Norfolk Island - Jack
Fraser.

Jack passed away on 12th October in New
Lynn, Auckland. He was 84 years of age.

Jack and his wife Edith were married on
Norfolk Island and their four sons, David, Edwin,
Bruce and Neville all attended the Norfolk Island
Central School. They lived at Anson Bay.

A perfectionist in everything he put his hand to.
he w as a successful farmer on the island, growing
bean- and other crops. In his younger days he was a
keen footballer.

Both he and Edith loved dancing and were seen
regularly at the dances held so often in the days
when they were resident on the island.

Jack was awarded a Medal for Bravery during
his time on Norfolk, attempting to save another
resident in an accident down a well.

Our sincere sympathies are extended to Edith,
her boys and their families.

Messages of sympathy may be sent to Edith at
6/91 Astley Avenue, New Lynn, Auckland.

ADVENTURE AHEAD!

The Lions Club of Norfolk Island advise that
they will sponsor two young people to attend an
Adventure and Bushcraft Course to be conducted at
Dip Flat, New Zealand, from 12th to 21st January
1987.

This course is run by the New Zealand Cadet
Forces under the Ministry of Defence. Applicants
must be between 15 and 17 years of age, male or
female, of good health and in good physical
condition.

Applications close on Monday, 10th November

to the Secretary, Lions Club, P.O.Box 398, Norfolk - |

Island.

HIBISCUS FESTIVAL.

On Sunday evening at St.Barnabas Chapel,
Evening Service will be attended by members of the
Chapel Choir who will render items during the
evening.

The church will be decorated with various
Hibiscus flowers to make it , as the name implies, an
"Hibiscus Festival”.

Anyone who has some special blooms of
Hibiscus which they would like to provide for the
decoration of the Chapel, please deliver them by
3.30 so that the ladies who are decorating can do so
as quickly as possible after that time.

Members of the Choir who are taking part in the
Service as reminded of the special practice at 2
pm.Thank you.

After the Service there will be the usual half
hour of favourite and Pitcairn hymn singing which is
very much enjoyed by those who can stay for that
extra half hour. Our tour bus operators are always
very co-operative in that they allow for that extra
time after the Service for picking up their
passengers.
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LEESIDE

LOTS OF NEW SUMMER STOCK -
inclaoImg o ot e St PR

BEACH TOWELS
SHOES
SANDALS
FROCKS
BLOUSES
SKIRTS

JUMP SUITS
SLACKS

MENS SHIRTS
STORAGE BAGS
NEW RANGE OF MENS SHOES.
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PLAN DRAWING and PRINTING
SERVICE

For all Building and Alterations.
Specifications if required.

ALADDIN PRINTS
Mt. Pitt Road
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More Staff required at LE CLUB

RESTAURANT...Please apply in person or
"phone Sue or Geoff on 2309.



